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Rep Nosse, and members of the committee my name is Harmony Elliott, and I’m the 

Manager for two Smokeless Solutions locations in Roseburg. I have been with this 

company for many years and I personally have helped many people quit smoking 

and switch over vaping. Our goal in all our stores is to help people quit smoking, and 

we do that WITH flavors. In the 3+ years I’ve worked here I can’t tell you the very few 

times I’ve helped a customer and they asked for a flavorless or a straight tobacco e-

liquid. Why? Because adults like flavors, I like flavors and flavors like (Skittles, Fruity 

Pebbles and Bubblegum) are some of our number one sellers to Legal 21+ adult 

customers. It’s because of vaping and flavors that myself my loved ones and all of 

our customers were able to quit smoking and live a healthier lifestyle.   


